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With Perrott Hill having basked in plenty of autumnal            

sunshine and constantly ringing to the sound of happy               

children, I have frequently thought how lucky we all are to             

enjoy this very special place. The term started with the usual 

whirlwind of activity and I am delighted to report that our new 

pupils (and staff!) have settled quickly and have embraced all 

that the School has to offer. 

The pre-season sports tour was a great success with twenty-one 

children experiencing some fabulous coaching from Birmingham 

University and Worcester Warriors and we have certainly reaped 

the benefits with some excellent early results.  

Year 8 pupils participated in an amazing geography and team 

building trip to Tenby; Year 5 pupils visited Coombe Farm; Year 

4 spent a windswept day at Maiden Castle; fifteen pupils went to 

Milton Abbeyõs Choral Day; the Montessori had a lovely time at 

North Perrott Fruit Farm and the whole school enjoyed World 

Languages & Charity Mufti Morning before the first Exeat.  

Outside of school our pupils have been just as busy, with the               

boarders enjoying trips to Clip ôNõ Climb, Exeter and sailing at 

the WPNSA and our equestrian team  performed brilliantly at 

Leweston Inter Schools Show Jumping. Tim Butcher 
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The Pre-Prep and OPH 

OPH News                 

We were delighted to 

welcome back Mr 

Courtenay-Clack,   

pupil number 58, 

who entertained our 

current children with 

tales of  Perrott past.                                         

 Pre-Prep News                                                                    

Our EAL pupils really enjoyed teaching Spanish to the 

Montessori during our recent Languages Morning. Other 

pictures include Atiya, Katya and Oliver with their Year 2 

violins; Katya, Izzy & Amelie at the Caribbean lunch, the 

Charity Mufti Morning and North Perrott Fruit Farm.                                                                                                  


